
‘Respectful and resilient; being the best that we can be.’ 
 

 
 
 
 
 

     
 

Timothy Hackworth Primary School 

Thursday 5th September, 2024 

Class Y1/2H - Update 

CRC Article 29 – All children have the right to be the best that they can be. 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

We hope that you have enjoyed a lovely break over the Summer; we are very pleased to welcome your 

children back to school today. 

We wanted to share with you at the earliest opportunity, that Mrs. Shepherd will not be returning to school.  

Your child’s class teacher for this term will be Mrs. Blakey.  Mrs. Blakey has over twenty years teaching 

experience and is particularly expert in Years One and Two. 

Mrs. Blakey has visited school over the Summer Holidays and is very keen to work in partnership with you 

to ensure that your child has the best start possible in their new class. 

As always, please be reassured that your child will continue to be fully supported as they settle into their 

new class.  We thank you, in advance, for your understanding. 

We look forward to working with you. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Mrs. L. Boulton Mrs. S. Simpson-May Mrs. P. Crook 

Head Teacher  Deputy Head Teacher  Chair of Governors 

 

 

 

 


